
Ann Machado - Sapporo 

Hi Ann,
Remember Sapporo? They would now like to permit a sign for the front of the building ( elevation attached ) and 
a hanging sign on the corner of their building. It would hang over their patio fence. Do minimum height 
requirements apply to hanging signs not over a public way?

They would also like to know whether they are due a refund on the fees already paid for their first permitting 
attempt. Can we just amend the denied application or will we need to file a completely new one?

Thanks for your time.  bud

Bud Elliott 
Fastsigns of Maine I Owner I bud.elliott@fastsigns.com
413 Western Ave., South Portland, Maine 04106
Phone: 207-773-5499 I Fax: 207-773-9802
www.fastsigns.com/262

From: Bud Elliott <Bud.Elliott@fastsigns.com>
To: AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov
Date: 4/17/2015 11:53 AM
Subject: Sapporo
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